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Subjec: Endorsement of Milestone Proposal: Sharp 14-inch TFT-LCD 

From:   Hidetoshi Onodera <onodera@vlsi.kuee.kyoto-u.ac.jp> 

To:     m.geselowitz@IEEE.ORG 

 

 Dr. Michael N. Geselowitz, Ph.D. 

 Senior Director, IEEE History Center 

 Rutgers University (College Avenue Campus) 

 39 Union Street 

 New Brunswick, NJ 08901-8538, USA 

  

 Dear Dr. Geselowitz, 

  

 On behalf of, and in quality of the Chair of IEEE Kansai Section, 

 I strongly support the Milestone proposal of Sharp 14-inch  

 thin-film-transistor liquid-crystal display (TFT-LCD). 

  

 The 14-inch TFT-LCD has proved that a TFT-LCD can replace 

 CRTs in TVs with higher picture quality, which has opened the 

 door for the successful growth of LCD industries. 

  

 We are proud that this memorable development has been completed  

 in Kansai area.  I believe that the 14-inch LCD is highly  

 qualified as IEEE Milestone. 

  

 Sincerely Yours, 

  

 Hidetoshi Onodera, 

 Chair, IEEE Kansai Section. 
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